
11/21/2024 100400

Bethel Police Depatment

Christopher Wigner  / Bethel Police Department

New instrument was sent by DPS, this unit taken out of service.

11/20/2024 @ 1640

100400 2024.11.20 Change In Status Page 1 of 1

100400 was taken out of service as a result of the 9/6/24 - 10/24/24 In Field Instrument Review. This 
instrument was being monitored for standard out and range and tank interference from the previous 
cycle. There were multiple status messages during the latest cycle. MNC 11/21/24




